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Chiefs to attend conference 
 
For immediate release 
 
(23, Kentenhkó:wa/November 2004) Chiefs Martin Leborgne and Johnny 
Montour will be in Wendake to attend a meeting to discuss the First Nations 
Sustainable Development Strategy.  
 
The meeting is scheduled for Wednesday and Thursday, 24 and 25 
Kentenhkó:wa/November. 
 
The two-day gathering includes a review of the current document, as well as 
workshops, discussions and plenary sessions in order to prepare a second 
edition of the Strategy.   
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For more information, please contact:   
 
Joe Delaronde, Political Press Attaché   
Mohawk Council of Kahnawá:ke     
(450) 632-7500 ext. 251     
 
 


